
Project Update: October 2017 

 

During this month we made an educational presentation using real organisms at the 

Creek Chino School. The children was very happy because they learned how these 

animals are important in their ecosystems; also we explained the colouring book 

through a real shark and a ray. Children learned the principal facts that affects this 

organisms around the world.  

 

This activity was very grateful because the majority of these childrens’ parents were 

fishermen, so they explained how this project help them to take care about their 

resource.  

 

After the activity the children told us about how they learned through this project, 

when they received classes they used the mural to learn the importance of this 

organisms, also they used the colouring book like a reading book.  

 

460 books was successfully delivered in Livingston community, 360 in the Creek chino 

school and 100 in Ines Alvarez School. 

 

 

 



 

 
 


